Mark A. Heifner

37 East Colorado Avenue * Denver, Colorado 80210-3105 + (303) 777-3371 (land) or (303) 906-8096 (cell)

August 3, 2022

Tim Cazier

Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety
1313 Sherman St Room 215

Denver, CO 80203

RE: Request for extension of consideration time for 45 days from today

Fountain Pit Permit M-1982-155

Technical Revision #3

Dear Mr. Cazier,

Thank you for the Preliminary Adequacy Review and Letter (PAR). As stated in that letter, yesterday we agreed to
providing a 45 day extension for completion of gathering the information requested in the PAR. That much time
may not be needed if things go as expected, but, in our opinion, it is better to finish earlier than request another
extension.

Therefore, on behalf of Schmidt Construction, I hereby request a 45 day extension of consideration of this revision.

Respectfully submitted,

Mark A. Heifner
Wik & %%

cc: Scott Davis
Dan Chavez
Nick Domingue



